
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with our weekly message for the week of 
January 23rd.  

Happy Lunar New Year to all of our families celebrating this holiday.  

1. Pink Shirt Day – Pink Shirt Day is a national day to stand up to bullying. This 
year Pink Shirt Day is on February 22nd. Seaside Park is participating in the 
Boys and Girls Club Pink Shirt Day fundraiser. A portion of the cost of each 
t-shirt sold will come back to our school. Youth shirts are $12 and adult 
shirts are $14. You can click on the link in my email message to order your 
t-shirt online. Once you click on the link you are brought to the ordering 
site - scroll down and click on “Buy Shirts Here”, then click on “Shop Now”, 
click on youth or adult. It will then bring you to a page to select a size and 
then below that is a dropdown menu to choose a participating school – 
please choose Seaside Park, then complete the rest of the order form. All 
orders must be completed by January 27th at 12pm. Shirts will be delivered 
to the school on February 17th and we will send them home with students. 
Ordering through this site is the only way to order these t-shirts. Please do 
not send orders in to school with your child.  

Pink Shirt Day | Boys & Girls Club of Saint John (sjbgclub.com) 

2. Hot Lunch – LebanOn the Go has their February hot lunch ordering 
available on their website. The cut off time for placing hot lunch orders for 
Tuesdays and Thursdays in February will be on January 30th. You will not be 
able to order hot lunch after January 30th for the month of February. 
Please see the link in the email message to place your online order: 
School | LebanOn The Go 
 

3. Colder weather – a reminder to send students to school with winter gear – 
hats, gloves/mittens and ski-pants.  
 

4. Welcome to Kindergarten event – We are excited to welcome our new 
2023 Kindergarten students to our school on Wednesday, February 22nd for 
our Welcome to Kindergarten event. We are hosting two sessions – 
students with the last names A-L will come to the school from 2:30-3:15, 
students with the last names M-Z will come to the school from 3:30-4:15. A 
grown-up must stay with their child for the entirety of this event.  
 

 

 



5. Otters of the week: Congratulations to our Otters of the week for this week 
and also last week. All of these students have been caught being Otterly 
Awesome and we are so proud of them! 

Kindergarten – Jonathon, Ava 
Grade 1 – Sophia, Jude, Alice, Eris 
Grade 2 – Carson, Cooper, Samantha, Evelyn 
Grade 3 – Aranza 
Grade 4 – Elisabel, Jake 
Grade 5 – Tsuki, Quinton, Caleb and William 

As always, should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to 
reach out to me at the school at 658-2729 or through email at 
jocelyn.myatt@nbed.nb.ca. Thank you and have a great week! 

 


